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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Electronic Distribution List in D.P.U. 20-75  

FROM: Katie Zilgme, Hearing Officer 

RE: Distributed Energy Resource Planning and Cost Assignment, D.P.U. 20-75 
Nexamp, Inc. Comments 

DATE: May 26, 2021 

CC: Mark Marini, Secretary 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
On May 24, 2021, Nexamp, Inc. (“Nexamp”) filed responses with the Department of 

Public Utilities (“Department”) to the second set of information requests to non-electric 

distribution company participants in D.P.U. 20-75.1  By Memorandum issued May 7, 2021, 

the Hearing Officer set May 21, 2021 (5:00 p.m.) as the deadline for comments.  Thus, 

Nexamp’s comments are out of time.  Nexamp filed no motion, explanation, or otherwise a 

request to allow the late filing.  Accordingly, the Department will include Nexamp’s 

 
1  Per 220 CMR 1.02(2)(a) “If the document is electronically filed on a weekend, on a 

holiday observed by the Department, or during hours when the Department is closed, 
the document will be deemed filed on the date when the Department is next open for 
business”.  Thus, since Nexamp’s responses were sent via electronic mail on 
Saturday, May 22, 2021 they are deemed filed as of May 24, 2021. 
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comments in the docket in D.P.U. 20-75, but the Nexamp comments will be not part of the 

record for the Departments, decision.  


